
From:
Sent: 20 May 2019 11:58
To: Megan O’Mara
Subject: RE: 4 West End
 
Dear Megan O'Mara,
 
Thank you for the attached letter.
 
I have attached a sketch revising the proposed windows taking on the comments received which I
hope will satisfy your requirements.
 
Regards
 
Mr R. Manners
 

From: Megan O’Mara <m.omara@northyorkmoors.org.uk> 
Sent: 10 May 2019 08:51
To: bob.manners@btinternet.com
Subject: 4 West End
 
Dear Mr Manners
 
Please find attached a letter regarding the above matter.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Megan O’Mara
Planning, Development Management
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP
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t: 01439 772700 
e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk 
w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
Normal Working Hours:
Mon to Fri  -  9:00am to 5pm
 
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete
the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com
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